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NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School “Students Who Make a Difference” 
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 
 
To commemorate the International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination (IDERD) which takes 
place annually on March 21, O’Gorman High School (OHS) celebrated Students Who Make a Difference. 
 
OHS honoured 6 deserving "Students Who Make a Difference". These students have gone above and 
beyond by actively participating in our community, volunteering their time and demonstrating actions 
that are inclusive (anti-racist), caring (humanitarian actions) and building their school community. 
  
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, NCDSB Director of Education and Sean Robertson, OHS Principal presented 
"Students Who Make a Difference" Certificates, congratulatory letters and a small gift in 
acknowledgement of their contributions and achievements. 
 
Pictured (left to right): Sean Robertson, Elena Lionello, Fatima Ramirez, Rihanna Rondon Rodrigez, Luciana 
Fortin Meja, Tricia Stefanic Weltz and Sahayma Omenye. Missing was Natalie Graham. Congratulations! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at 705-268-

7443, ext. 3213 or email at amarks@ncdsb.on.ca 
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